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FIND US ON FACEBOOK AT:  
Kenosha County Government

FIND US ONLINE AT:
kenoshacounty.org/Highways
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County Highway ML (122nd Street)  | Bridge Rehabilitation over Des Plaines River  | Kenosha County

Monday, April 25: 
• �County Highway ML (122nd Street), from just east to just 

west of the Des Plaines River, is scheduled to be reduced 
to one lane by a flagging lighting system, for approximately 
one week, while crews work to perform surface repairs. 

Access to residences and businesses will be maintained. 

All work is weather dependent and subject to change. 

Kenosha County is scheduled to 
begin bridge rehabilitation on 
County Highway ML (122nd Street) 
over the Des Plaines River. The 
following work is scheduled to 
take place as part of the project. 

BRIDGE REHABILITATION OVER DES PLAINES RIVER

The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout the project!

Athena Kuhl, Public Involvement Lead 

PROJECT CONTACT:

E: Athena@devorpr.com

C: (262) 933-0467
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